Newsletter

<u>Monday</u>

Chess Club will return 15:00—16:00 in Bookery.

<u>Tuesday</u>

. Wednesday

Pupil Assembly AM

Thursday

P5-7 SU Club - Lunchtime in Bookery

Glee Club - 15:00-16:00 in Hall.

<u>Friday</u>

Pupil Book Club — Lunchtime in Bookery

Tennis Club -15:00 -16:00 in Hall.

Canongate

Primary

Week Beginning:

8th September 2025



Dates for the Dairy:

Tuesday 23rd September:

Building Resilience Homework Due 'Make a Difference'.

Thursday 25th September:

Flu Immunisations all day.

Friday 26th September:

Cambo Cup Running Competition—details TBC.

Friday 3rd October:

Open Classrooms and Coffee Morning—details TBC.

Cambo Cup—Running details TBC.

Tuesday 7th October/Thursday 9th October:

Parents' Night Late/Parents' Night Early

Messages



P.E. & Outdoor Education Days: This information is on the Learning Letter for each class but also here as an easy reminder (maybe for the fridge) especially for those with siblings in different classes. Please note this is the main time for each of these sessions. There are other times in the week the children will 'Run the Mile' or go to the sensory garden. Please see separate information attached to this email with regards 'Uniform and Kit Expectations.'

Class	P.E.	Outdoor
P1	Frid	Thurs
P2/1	Frid	Thurs
P3/2	Wed	Frid
P4/3	Wed	Frid
P4	Mon	Wed
P5	Tues	Mon
P6	Tues	Thurs
P7	Mon	Tues
Oak	Wed	N/A
Syc	On SeeSaw	N/A

Toys/Personal Belongings in School: We strongly recommend that children do not bring personal items e.g. keyrings/cuddly toys to school as this creates unnecessary conflict within classes. E.g. P4 were 'swapping/lending/giving' keyrings to each other this week. Children 'swap' these items and then change their minds resulting in falling outs and confusion which takes away from learning time. Additionally, we are not responsible for any high value items e.g. mobile telephones which are brought into school.

SeeSaw: This system will be replaced at some point in the year with a communication tool called Showbie. For the moment N-P4 and PEP will continue to use it. Please remember this is for general communication with Class Teachers only; any message about absence or concern about your individual child should be directed to the office. Please also note that usual business hours apply to SeeSaw and that messages outwith 08:00—18:00 are not answered until the beginning of the next day.



Have a fantastic week everyone! Thank you for coming to the picnic today and enjoying the sun with us!